
Brownsville Pan American Golf Association

P.O. Box 5013

Brownsville, Texas 78520

P.A.G.A Members and Families:

On behalf of the Brownsville Pan American Golf Association we would like to extend our warmest 
welcome to our beautiful city.  Although our convention has been condensed this year, we hope you 
enjoy our city, golf courses and festivities.  

In addition to the golf tournament, we have organized activities for our guests with assistance from the 
Brownsville Convention and Visitors Bureau.  These activities are for guests of all ages and include tours 
to our historic sites and world famous Glady Porter Zoo.  

We would like to thank our tournament committee, volunteers, city employees and sponsors who have 
donated time and resources to make our event a success.  

Please know that your visit to our city is very important to us and we thank you in advance for your 
support and participation in these challenging times.   We wish all the golfers the best of luck in the 
competition and may you have safe travels on your return home.  

Best Wishes,

Ricardo Rios Eladio Cuellar Mike Garza Ralph Ramos
President Convention Co-chair Convention Co-chair Convention Co-chair


